
 

Pay Transparency for Government Contractors  
 
Federal contractors are required to post the Pay 
Transparency Nondiscrimination Provision and 
include it in employee handbooks and manuals. 
 
Download the posting from  
 
https://www.dol.gov/agencies/ofccp/posters 
 
 
Or request a copy from 
 
U.S. Department of Labor 
Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs 
230 South Dearborn Street, Room 570 
Chicago, IL 60604-7010 
312-596-7010 
 
 

https://www.dol.gov/agencies/ofccp/posters

